

THE ROCKEFELLER UNIVERSIT

1230 YORK AVENUE · NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1002

JUN. 18 1980

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

16 June 1980

Dean Theodore Cooper, M.D. Cornell University Medical College 1300 York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Ted:

I am following up our discussion in Josh's office on the afternoon of June 12 regarding the recruitment of Clinical Scholars.

As we agreed, Kap will be in touch with you and others whom you may designate—and all of us here hope that it will be possible to involve Cornell/NYH in a constructive way as part of a tri-institutional recruitment of young clinical investigators.

Congratulations again on your wonderful new opportunity at Upjohn. No doubt we will be in touch several times before you leave in Octoberand I hope our paths will cross after that, too. Good luck.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Rodney W. Nichols Executive Vice President

cc: Attallah Kappas Joshua Lederberg